
     

April 20, 2022 

Jake Pawlak, Director, Office of Management and Budget 

City of Pittsburgh 
414 Grant Street 
Pittsburgh, PA 15219 
 
Dear Mr. Pawlak, 

Re: Waiver 

            1. PROJECT: resourceX 

    ORDINANCE 177A.06A 2(iii) and (v) – Waiver 

 
The City of Pittsburgh’s Equal Opportunity Review Commission Department finds 

it satisfactory to approve the Waiver Request for resourceX. They will provide access to 
online software for a priority-based budgeting platform and related professional 
services. Working with another vendor would require retooling the existing inventory of 
programs, priorities, and submission data. It would take a significant amount of City staff 
time and may not be completed in time for the 2023 budget cycle. 

 
 Sincerely, 

 
Chuck Durham 
Diversity Business Manager 
Office of Mayor Ed Gainey 
 
Cc:  Patrick Cornell 
 


